

Marine Safety Information Bulletin

Commander U.S. Coast Guard Sector Delaware Bay 1 Washington Ave Philadelphia, PA 19147 MSIB Number: 10-23 (Update 1) Contact: Waterways Management Staff

Phone: (215)271-4889

E-Mail: <u>DeawareBayWWM@uscgmil</u> Date: September 25, 2023

Return to Normal Port Condition

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay is notifying mariners that the port has secured from modified Port Condition WHISKEY and has returned to Normal Port Condition on the Delaware Bay and River, Cape May Harbor and Canal, and the New Jersey Intracoastal Waterway.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff at (215) 271-4889 or (267) 515-7294.

K. F. HIGGINS-BLOOM

Kate Higgins-Bloom

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard

Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay